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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

 
           
 
 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
In order to support children in their literacy and lifelong learning, Orca class will be visiting The 
Forum library in Southend on Thursday 23rd March 2023. As well as a fun story element, 
children will enjoy learning about what they can find and do in the library, experience the range 
of stock available and how to find it and also have the opportunity of joining the library if they 
aren’t already a member. 
  
Children should arrive at school at the normal time. We will be walking to the library and will 
leave school at 9:00am. School uniform must be worn on the day and comfortable shoe for 
walking will be required. Please also make sure children have a light waterproof jacket. We will 
arrive back at school before lunchtime so no packed lunch is required.  
 
Your children will not require any spending money for the day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Rea 
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